
September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 11 ‘Into The Sixth’ Evening – Thursday 17 October 2024

We are holding our Year 11 ‘Into The Sixth’ evening on Thursday 17 October. At 6.30pm, duplicate
presentations will start in the Chapel and in the Main Hall. The presentation focuses on our KS5
curriculum and Sixth Form life. To avoid overcrowding at this popular event, we ask families who
already attend the school to split as follows: X band forms to the Main Hall (forms ending in a ‘1’), Y
band forms to the Chapel (forms ending in a ‘2’). External prospective families may make their way
to the location of their choice. When the presentation has finished, there will be a carousel of
individual subject-specific presentations providing further information and guidance. The evening
will conclude around 9.00pm.

In advance of the event, please register your interest here and an information pack will be emailed
to you; a hard copy will be provided during the evening. Please note that the Year 11
Parent-Teacher Consultation Evening is taking place on Wednesday 23 October and will be a good
opportunity for parents and students to discuss possible Sixth Form options with their GCSE
teachers before applications are made.

We hope that our ‘Into The Sixth Evening’ will give you and your child the opportunity to find out
more about the subjects which are of interest and to speak with our current Year 12 and 13
students regarding life in our successful, expanding Sixth Form.

In advance of the main presentations at 6.30pm, families may wish to visit our dedicated Sixth
Form Cafe from 6.00pm, where refreshments will be available. All proceeds raised from sales will
be donated to the Sixth Form charity, the Wamba Community Trust.

We look forward to seeing you with your child during the evening.

Yours sincerely

Ms K Gaches Mrs R Kingston Miss R Murray
Head of Sixth Form Deputy Headteacher Assistant Headteacher

https://forms.gle/Tr8yTez4umaP3dbt9

